RADI@,
Post Office Box 1080

North Main Bypass

Lenoir, N. C. 28645

November 15, 1979

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl:

This letter is to confirm your DX report of October 24, 1979. We're
beginning to grow accustomed to receiving DX reports around here. We
installed a Collins 828E-1 transmitter in May when we increased our
power to 5000 watts and every report I receive is further testimony

to the performance of the finest piece of broadcast equipment I know

of on the market. At the time you picked us up, we were operating at
2500 watts. This is critical hours power. We are 2500 watts from local
sunrise, then two hours later we go to 5000 watts. We return to 2500
watts two hours before sign off until local sunset when we go off.

Thank you for your interest in WKGX and may I express my appreciation
for your DX report. Here's another one to add to your verification list.

Sincerely;
52l o h

Harold Ballard

Chief Engineer
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